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This 1s an exceptionally ill-considered remedy to a troublesome
but solvable problem. Restricting traffic as proposed would shunt
a huge amount of traffic westbound from the Moreno Hills streets
onto southbound Angus towards Griffith Park. The traffic there -
particularly at rush hour (thanks to Waze and other mapping apps)
is already hellacious. People who don't live in the neighborhood
and aren't familiar with the streets often wait to pass each other
when there's room to do so, thus backing up traffic behind them.
Sometimes the traffic jams completely, leading to honking
matches, shouting and threats. Truck drivers bring bobtail trucks
through the neighborhood, which further slows things down. The
cure is simple - if the city can designate the street as one-lane,
Google Maps, Apple Maps and the like would change their
algorithm to divert through traffic away from Angus, thus
reducing congestion. Please do *not* enact the one-way
restriction - this will snarl things unnecessarily for everyone in the
neighborhoods uphill from Angus, and will heavily slow down
and complicate Angus traffic between Moreno and Griffith Park.
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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am very much opposed to the idea of turning Angus one way. It
would only increase traffic on the hill and make it so much more
difficult for residents like myself to get around the Griffith
Park/Hyperion/Rowena traffic jam. If this about outsmarting
Ways, I'm sure we can think of other options that wouldn't take so
great a toll on local residents.



